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7th March 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

World Book Day 

We had a lovely day on Thursday celebrating World Book Day. The children loved coming to 
school in their PJs.  Every class watched a performance from the National Theatre online 
during the afternoon which they really enjoyed.  We saw some fabulous potato characters as 
well, well done everyone who brought in their creation!  Thank you, families, for your support.  

PE Kits 

Please send children into school in school kit on PE days.  While the weather is cold, they may 
wear navy or black jogging bottoms as well.  Branded sportswear is not school uniform, and 
we ask that children are not sent to school wearing it.   

Ash Wednesday 

Children from Year 2 upwards received ashes on Wednesday. They enjoyed reflecting on the 
experience and shared their plans for Lent.  

Knowsley Parent Carer Voice Coffee Morning 

This took place in school today and was well attended.  Thank you to parents who came along.  
We hope to hold further coffee mornings going forward.   

Spring Term Dates 

Dates for the rest of this half term are attached to this email as a reminder.  

Sports 

Below is an overview of what year groups are doing in PE until the end of the year.  PE days 
will remain the same.  

   LFC Multi Sports         Rugby        Dance 

Spring 2 Year 1 and Year 5 Year 3 and Year 6 Year 3 and Year 4 

Summer 1 Rec and Year 3 Year 1 and Year 2 Rec and Year 5 

Summer 2 Year 4 and Year 6 Year 2 and Rec Year 1 and Year 6 
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Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

SMAAA Staff 

 

 


